
January 17, 2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

I am writing this letter of recommendation for Aiden Rodriguez. I have known Aiden since he 

was nine years old and I have been fortunate to see him grow into a fine young man. Aiden has 

always been a passionate and goal oriented young man. I have had the pleasure to be his Little 

league coach when he was nine and as his middle school writing teacher when he was in the 

eighth grade. As a student as well as an athlete, Aiden has always been a fine role model for his 

peers as well as his teammates. His peers look up to him and admire him for his strong work 

ethic and desire to be successful. If you have any questions regarding Aiden, I have attached my 

information to this letter. 

 

 

Luis Alvarez 

RBMS Writing Teacher 

lualvarez@douglasschools.org 


